THE NORTH SHORE AMATEUR RADIQ CLUB INC.
JULY EDITION - 1979

EXECUTIVE_AND OFF iCERS:

President Don Coie VEIHYW 985-8197
Directors Cy Hamiiton VE3SLET 263~-8157
John Pluister VE3FGL 655-4269
Hank Verwoerd VE3FHY 6861382
Steve Wotton VE3CFG 125~41497
Secretary Tom Moiica VE3KZJ 983-9304
Get Weli Cards Ted Brant YE3ADO 668-3561
Editor Gien Flintoff VE3SAEQ 725-6408

NEXT MEETING:

Since there witl be no meetings as such during Juiy and August, our annual 'Sermon
on the Mount' or social gathering at the repeater site will take +he piace of the
Juiy meeting. Ali those interestsd in seeing the repeater, whose reliability we
have ali learned to take for granted, and meet those who maintain it so well.

This preasurable event wili take place on TUESDAY, JULY 10, at 7:00 PM. Talk~in
directions on OSH frequency.

NEWS :

A 'roundup' of club assets in the way of equipment on ioan or being in protective custody
Is being made by your executive. Anyone having any of this equipment, please cal! Cy
Hamiiton at 263-8!57.

Shiriey and Steve Wotton CFG are again hosting the Annua! Corn Roast at theis OTH, 319
Burk Street, Oshawa. They wiil need to know how many plan to attend so if you haven't
already done so, cali 725-4(97.

This has been a iun event and their grounds complete with a swimming pool, are an ideal
setting. Bring YL's, XYL's and smai! fry (Harmonics?)

Please remember tc bring chairs, appetites and thirsts.
Time and Date ~ TUESDAY, AUGUST 14 - 7:00 PM

REPORT OF AL1141 1165 G THL NORTH SHORE AMATEUR RADIO Clug TG IFTRE NET

With Fietd Day again a success, we are oftT on The summer activiTies. M&bile operation is
now the order of the day, with the week!y transmitter hunts gaining in popularity. The
average number of check-ins to the net for the month of June was 50.5 w'th the highlight
on June 29 when 64 calied in. My thanks to Bernie VE3AT! for taking the net on June 21i.
From comments heard, Bernie, you did an A-! Job. it is good news to leayn that Glen
YEZhLL s now back at work again after a long spaii of back troubie.
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All on the net extend hearty congratulations to those who 'made it' on the
recent exams, and a sincere 'tough ifuck' fo¢ any who failed on some portions.
Remember Robert Bruce and the spider, and try again.

The next opportunity to meet will be at the repeater site, and ! hope to be
able to say 'helio' in person there. Field day presented a nice opportunity
in that respect.

Again, my usual thanks fo ail, and now for a pleasant summer's hamming.

73 and 88,

Parce, YE3AEX, Net Control

Note: Attached is a copy of Steve CFC's budget.

73;

Gien ALQ




